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Craig, Sondra

From: alarrylee@charter.net
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 4:50 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: South Branch Library

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am once again writing to support the issue of making the South Branch Library a historical building that should 
NOT be torn down. It was deemed a Historical Marker last month. I do not think the Mayor should be able to 
change that designation. I grew up a block away and was there when it first opened. Let's keep the building. 
Thank you for your time. 
Donna Lee 
N1962 Orchard Valley Dr 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
608-788-0225 
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